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KANSAS RECEIVES RECORD ALLOCATION OF LOAN FUNDS FOR RURAL HOUSING 

lOLA -- Senator Bob Dole said today through his Hashington 

office that the Kansas Farmers Home Administration had received a record 

rural housing loan allocation totalling $19,350,000 for Fiscal Year 1974. 

The total figure breaks down to an allocation of $17.2 million for 

loans for the purchase of single family dwellings and $2.15 million for 

rental housing loans. 

According to Morgan Williams, Kansas Farmers Home Administrator, 

these loans can be used for the purchase of existing housing and new homes 

as well as for rental, and home repair in towns of less than 10,000 

population. The loans are made under the Rural Housing program of the 

United States Department of Agriculture. Dole said that anyone interested 

in the program can obtain further information from their nearest FHA office. 




